Sasper @ounty Logistative Delegation Offtce

Mary Gordon Ellis Executive Bldg, 651 Grays Highway, 278 North
Ridgeland, South Carolina 29936
P.O. Box 2433 Ridgeland, South Carolina 29936
Phone: (843)726-6019 « Fax: (843)726-7781
jedelegation@jaspercountysc.gov

Sen. Tom Davis Sen. Margie Bright Matthews

SC Senate District 46 SC Senate District 45

Chairman Rep. Shedron Williams

Rep. Weston Newton SC House District 122

SC House_ District 120 Rep. Bill Herbkersman

Vice Chairman August 10, 2020 SC House District 118
3:00 PM

Meeting Minutes

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Chairman Rudy Smith, Vice-Chairman Alex Flint,
Weldon Wall, Freddie L. Brantley, and Leo Gaston Jr. were in attendarice.

1. CALL TO ORDER: Meeting called to order at 3:00 p.m. by Chairman Rudy Smith.
Il. INVOCATION: Led by Mr. Alex Flint

Ill. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Led by Chairman Smith.

iv. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES: Mr. Alex Flint made the motion for the

approval of the minutes, and Mr. Leo Gaston second it.
V. PUBLIC COMMENTS: There were no Public Comments.

v1. NEW BUSINESS:

MR. MALZONE RUSSELL: Mr. Russell presented a programming request to
consider funding for Moore Street in Hardeeville, SC., which will be a replacement for S-
27(223 And 224). Mr. Russell stated that it is near John Smith (S 338). Mr. Chairman
responded by stating, the committee will need 30 days to go out to check the road.
Therefore, the request will need to be placed back on the Agenda, for consideration at the

next meefing.

VI1. NEW BUSINESS: MR. MALZONE RUSSELL: Requested defunding for S-

27(223 and 224). These two roads were a part of a prior submittal package, however, is
being funded by SCDOT in their annual resurfacing package. Therefore, is asking the



Viil.

committee to cancel their submittal for those two roads, and use those funds to cover the
cost of Moore Street. Therefore, Mr. Russell's request is for the Committee to consider
defunding S-27 (223 and 224). Mr. chairman asked for a motion to defund §-27(223 and
224). Mr. Flint made the motion to defund S-27(223 and 224). Mr. Leo Gaston second
the motion.

Ms. Arnesha Fair gave a presentation for information purposes only. Beaufort County
maintains a section of SC- 170 near Argent Square, and they are trying to have it placed
on their 2021 Preservation Project List, however if it does not get funding to make the
2021 list, then it will be placed on their 2022 list. The committee accepted the update as
information.

Mr. Chairman stated that he spoke with Blyce Construction, the contractor for the Hwy
#3 project, and asked him to give that road priority because he has been getting
complaints on that road. He also stated that he spoke with Mr. Jason Farrell, an area
supervisor, who said the work should get started before the end of the year, that he could
not give an exact date, but he will do all he can to get the project started by September.

ADJOURN: There being no further business to discuss, Mr. Chairman asked for a
motion for an adjournment of the meeting. Mr. Leo Gaston made the motion,
and Mr. Freddie Brantley second it. The meeting was adjourned.



